
 

TO: TINA FLORES, CITY CLERK  

FROM: 
SHIRLEY GONZALES, CITY COUNCILWOMAN DISTRICT 5  

SUBJECT: BOARD APPOINTMENT- DAVID ZUMARAN 

DATE: MARCH 22, 2021 

CC: AURORA PERKINS, MELINA URIEGAS, TERESA MENENDEZ MYERS  

I would like to appoint Mr. David Zumaran to the Historic Design Review Commission. Mr. 

Zumaran has shown dedication, knowledge, understanding and eagerness in helping improve and 

evolve design in a fundamental and culturally sensitive way.  


